the desk of State Representative Rob Nosse:

ote Yes on Senate Bill 339A

On behalf of the undersigned organizations, we encourage you to
vote in favor of Senate Bill 339A.

SB 339A is technical fix to the Clean Electricity and Coal Transition
Act, SB 1547, from the 2016 Legislative Session. During the February
25™, 2016 Work Session in the House Committee on Rules, parties
indicated the intent to return in 2017 to make this technical fix,
capping the contribution from biomass cogeneration facilities to
Oregon’s small-scale renewable energy requirement.

We encourage a yes vote on Senate Bill 339A.

Thank you,
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Contact: Rikki Seguin, Renewable Northwest, (503) 223-4544, Rikki@renewablenw.org



